
 

 

 

The Women’s Faculty Club 
Member’s Update – July 1, 2016 

 

            

  Reminder – The Club will be closed for our Annual Summer 

Maintenance from July 2 – July 17, 2016 

Dining Room Re-opens on Monday, July 18
th

 

 During the break we will begin construction                                                 

on necessary upgrades for access.                                                                

Stay tuned for more details!  

 Save the Date – Tuesday, September 13, 2016                                       

First “Arts in the Afternoon” Program of the Fall    

 Have a wonderful July 4
th

 celebration!                     

 
 


